
GET INVOLVED OUR FAMILY  
 

 
PRAISE: We celebrate with two LW families who welcomed daughters into their families:  

Dan and Brittany Foreman welcomed Malia Grace who was born in Minnesota on May 

26 and Gracelynn Rae who was born on June 6 to Todd and Tanya Rowenhorst. (OC) 

 

PRAY:  Continue prayers for R.C. Fearnow who had surgery this past week for a broken 

hip after a fall at his home.  Following the hip surgery, R.C. experienced chest pains so 

he remained at the Sioux Falls hospital for observation.   (SH) 

 

PRAY:  Please be in prayer for Kevin Muur's dad who had another angiogram and     

stinting procedure done on Thursday.  It has also been determined that his dad has 

peripheral artery disease in both legs and must see a Vascular Specialist to find the next 

plan of action.  (SH) 

 

*Veggie Tales toys, books and movies wanted….If you have any Veggie Tales toys, books 

or movies that you would be willing to lend to Living Water for the summer, please  

contact Sue Dykstra 712-360-0650 or 1susandykstra@gmail.com. 

  

Tomorrow, June 18 - Living Water is hosting the Unity Meal at the Sheldon Campus; 40 

volunteers are needed to help serve in various ways from 5:00-8:00pm.  To volunteer or 

for more info, please call or text Barb Hibma at 712-541-1502  

  INFANTS 

NURSERY: Nursery is available throughout the service for newborns thru 2 years 

The nursery is located near the Welcome Center in the front lobby area. 
 

  CHILDREN  
Children's Church Bags are available at the Welcome Center in the lobby area.   
They are filled with quiet activities for our younger attendees to use during       
worship services.  Following worship, please return the bags and contents to the 
Welcome Center. 

SUMMER WORSHIP:  3, 4 and 5 year olds meet upstairs during the worship 

service. Use stairs right outside worship area. Watch for announcement slide for 
dismissal. 

 
 ADULTS/FAMILIES 

STAY AND PRAY:  Group of people gathering after the worship service in the 

SW corner of the Worship Center.  Everyone’s invited.  For more info, contact      
Kim Groeneweg at skgroen@yahoo.com 

COMMUNITY GROUPS: Small groups of people who enjoy staying connected 

to each other by discussing life, studying scripture, playing, eating,  serving, and 
investing in one another. Contact Pastor Garry at pastor.garry@livingwateroc.com 

7-4-3 GROUPS: Groups of about 7 people gathering for a meal 4 times over  

CALENDAR BEYOND THIS WEEK 
 

Pastor Jesse will be out of the office from Monday, June 18, through Sunday,       

June 24.  If you have an urgent need, please contact another LW pastor. 

Tues, June 26 - LW members and regular attenders reduced rate registration deadline    

for the Global Leadership Summit at NWC on Aug 9-10.   Visit www.nwciowa.edu/GLS  

to register using priority code PARTNERCH. If you have questions, contact Pastor Garry   

at gdnyenhuis@gmail.com 

 

July 16-19 - BBX (Backyard Bible eXplore) - Vacation Bible School in OC backyards.     

This year, join other kids for a Wild West Adventure - a Journey with Jesus!  Register 

on the Living Water Kids Facebook page.  Questions? Contact sarah@frcoc.org 

  

SAVE THE DATE :  Sun, July 22 - 6:00-8:30pm - Family Movie Night! 

Featuring – “Jonah – A Veggie Tales Movie” 

FREE - Popcorn & M&M’s & Veggies provided! 

Bring your own beverage – non-alcoholic only  

*Questions or willing to donate popcorn, M&M’s or veggies?  

Please contact:  1susandykstra@gmail.com or 712-360-0650 

 9:30am    COFFEE SHOPPE 

10:00am    WORSHIP  

3,4,and 5 yr old CHILDREN’S 
SUMMER WORSHIP  

meets upstairs - use stairs right 
outside worship area (watch for 
announcement slide to dismiss) 

 

11:00am   STAY AND PRAY 
  SW corner of Worship Center 
     

TODAY 
 

 

Mon, June 18 
6:00pm 
Unity Meal (SH)  This is a free meal;       
everyone is invited!  Thanks to the Sioux 
County Pork Producers for providing the 
meal this month  
 
Tues, June 19 
7:00pm 
Women’s Bible Study (SH) 
 
Sat, June 23 
10:00am - Chemical Dependency Support 
12 step (OC) 

WELCOME! We’re glad you’re here and have decided to join us today! 

If you would like to know more about Living Water, 
please stop by the Welcome Center  

located in the front lobby area. 
 

 
TEACHER:  Pastor Garry Nyenhuis 
   
SCRIPTURE:  Jonah 3 
 
SUMMARY:  Today we get into the 3rd chapter of Jonah, focusing on the 
second chance God gives the prophet.  As Jonah declares God's coming 
judgement, the people of Nineveh turn from their wicked ways, repenting of 
their sins.  This story can give us many life lessons and can ask us several 
things about our walk with God; think about these, for instance: 

 WHY have you been saved from the torment of hell?  For what purpose? 

 Do you need to have your life and your message perfected BEFORE you 
attempt to tell someone about the gospel of Jesus Christ?  Why or why 
not? 

 What does it mean to you to REPENT?  What is involved in repentance? 

 What outcome do you believe will happen when you repent?  Is that  
outcome a promise of God? 

 What does God's COMPASSION mean to you?  Do you have real life  
examples? 

 
 
NOTES: 

 

 

 

THIS WEEK 

Stewardship Team Update  
Thank you for your generous giving for the ministries of Living Water Community 
Church. Here are a few highlights based off the May 31, 2018 financial statements: 
  
Revenue & Disbursements Update – For the first eleven months of this fiscal year 
(July 2017 – May 2018) we currently have a deficit of (-$535.79).  

·         Total Revenue / Income = $447,478.25 
·         Total Disbursements / Expenses = $448,014.04 
·         Net Increase / (Decrease) = (-$535.79) 

  
LW Cash-Flow Update – The Living Water accounts at Northwestern Bank had a 
balance of $92,441.27 on May 31, 2018.  

·         It costs LWCC approximately $1,375 to operate on a daily basis.  
·         With our cash balances, we have about 67 days of operating money.  
·         The Stewardship Team has a goal of getting up to greater than 75 days 
of operating cash. 

  
Building Debt Update – We currently have one loan to the Sheldon Christian 
School Foundation for $100,000.  Our debt to equity (the amount of debt based 
on the market value of our two campuses) is very strong. We are very healthy from 
a debt perspective. 
  
GRACE Update - Our GRACE/Fair Share obligation for this school year (2017-18) 
is $106,462.64 (60 Students). 

·         As of June 11, 2018 - we have paid the schools $93,799.58 or 88%. 
·         The remaining balance is $12,663.06 or 12% as of June 12, 2018.   

  
Please remember LWCC in your giving the next 2 weeks (Sunday, June 17 and 

Sunday, June 24). Our fiscal-year-end is on Saturday, June 30, 2018.   

The Stewardship Team 


